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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2020-052 

Date:  May 15, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer 

Subject:  2020 Ontario Cup and Masters Provincial Championships Update 

 
Ontario Soccer, in consultation with Canada Soccer and governmental advisors, continues to monitor 
the most recent developments surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic and are assessing 
operations and deciding cancelations and postponements on a month-to-month basis as the 
pandemic continues to unfold. 
 
At the present time, Ontario Soccer has not been provided through the Ministry of Heritage, Sport, 
Tourism and Culture Industries, direction on Return to Play safety protocol or guidelines and as such 
all activities regarding the administration of the 2020 Ontario Cup will be paused until a date has been 
established. 
 
As a result, the 2020 Ontario Cup Draw, which was scheduled to be held on May 26, 2020 will be 
postponed to a date to be determined once Return to Play protocols have been establish.    
 
The new draw date will be communicated to participating teams at that time. 
 
Ontario Soccer will continue to plan for the Ontario Cup utilizing the various contingency plans that 
have been prepared.  The Contingency Plans on OntarioSoccer.net. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the current situation with COVID-19 and the low enrolment numbers, the U-21 
Men’s and Women’s divisions of the Ontario Cup will not be played in 2020.   
 
For those teams that have registered but have not yet made payment for the 2020 Ontario Cup, please 
contact the Manager of Finance, Mythily Sasiharan for payment options. 
 
Masters Provincial Championships 
 
The deadline for entering the Masters Provincial Championships is May 27, 2020.   
 
The online Entry Form will continue to be available until that date. The Entry Form can be found here. 

https://cdn1.sportngin.com/attachments/document/45df-2152779/Ontario_Cup_2020_Schedule_Contingencies_Website.pdf
mailto:msasiharan@ontariosoccer.net
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/masters-provincial-entry
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Ontario Soccer will continue to update membership with all relevant and current information 
surrounding Return to Play when known. 
 
If your membership has further questions, please refer them to the latest bulletin, the COVID-19 
Updates page, which has all the latest information from Ontario Soccer, as well as resources for your 
members to better inform themselves. As well, please consider placing a dedicated link to the COVID-
19 Updates on the homepage on your website.  
 
If you have not subscribed to our weekly e-Newsletter, please do so here. 
 
If you have any further questions about Masters or otherwise, please contact Patty Forbes, Director of 
Administration.  
 
 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/newsletter
mailto:pforbes@ontariosoccer.net

